APRIL BINGO: How many of these tasks can you complete in April? Good Luck!
Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday
1st: Use the Internet
to find out which
song was Number 1
when you were born.

Thursday
2nd: Find ten things
in your home that
start with the letter
A.

Friday
3rd: How long can you
go without saying yes
or no today?

Saturday
4th: Spot five
different bugs in
your garden/outside.

Sunday
5th: Ask an adult to
tell you a joke.

6th: Create a quiz for
your family or
friends to try.

7th: Identify 5
capital cities that
have 6 letters, e.g.
London.

8th: Make a safe
obstacle course in
your home.

9th: Choose someone
in your family and
draw a portrait of
them.

10th: Make an Easter
card for your
teacher and send
them a photo of it.

11th: Choose a topic
and make a
wordsearch.

12th. Find out about
the story of Easter
and why people
exchange eggs.

13th: Calculate the
total of the birth
years in your family.

14th: Unscramble
these food
anagrams:
geg, toopat, beard,
retutb, gasptihet

16th: Identify 10
characters created
by Roald Dahl.

17th:: Learn how to
say hello in five
different languages.

18th: Draw your
favourite
cartoon/story
character.

19th: Find out why
worms are good for
soil.

20th: Dress yourself
up in a crazy outfit.

21st: Turn an empty
box into something
useful.

15th: Create a hybrid
creature: combine at
least two real
animals to make a
fictional beast.
Draw, label and
describe it.
22th: Learn the
words to one of your
adults’ favourite
songs and sing it to
them.

23rd: Use scrap
paper or sticky notes
to create a flipbook.

24th: Find a book you
haven’t read for a
long time and read it
again.

25th: Create a dance
routine to a
favourite song.

26th: Design a ‘Stay
Safe, Stay Happy’
poster to display in
your window.

27th: Identify five
famous people that
you’d like to meet.

28th: Make a
happiness list: what
makes you happy?

29th: Choose a topic
and play the
alphabet game with
your family.

30th: Learn how to
say ‘I Love You’ in a
different language.

